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PORTAGE TOWNSHIP YMCA 

BIG IMPROVEMENTS 

SENIOR LUNCHEON A SUCCESS! 

On Wednesday, February 14th, we hosted a Senior Valentine’s Luncheon and it was 
a huge success with over 100 in attendance.  Courtesy of our donors, seniors were 
provided with a delicious & FREE lunch, desserts and bingo!  Additional pictures can 
be viewed on our website at:  www.ymcaofportage.org 

The guys from UAW Ford & United Way 
of Porter County continue to work on 
various projects throughout the building 
including Fitness Studio C, ceiling tiles, 
and the half wall outside of racquetball 
court #1. 

COLLECTING PAPER 

TOWEL TUBES 

Our Y-Care program which provides 
school-age children with before and 
after school care is currently seeking 
donations of paper towel tubes for 
projects taking place this upcoming 
summer.  They can also be from 
aluminum foil/plastic wrap, etc.  Tubes 
can be turned into the front desk. 
Thanks in Advance! 


